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Bulletin: Discontinuation of PMWeb Access 
Effective Date: March 15, 2024 

From:    CPDC/Executive Unit 

Item No.  Administrative  
  

CPDC has decided to discontinue future development in PMWeb, although we will continue to 
maintain current functionality and use it for capital projects expenditure reporting, funding and 
allocation management, and cost of construction comparison reporting.     

 
Apart from CPDC and a few other Chancellor’s Office users, we have observed very little usage 
in the past few months since we have discontinued utilizing PMWeb for quarterly project 
reporting. Therefore, to reduce annual expenses for concurrent licenses, we intend to 
discontinue access to those receiving this bulletin effective March 15, 2024. 
 
If you have a need to pull data from PMWeb on an occasional basis, CPDC will run reports for 
you on request – please email PMWebSupport@calstate.edu with any requests. 
 
If you have the need to maintain your ongoing access, please contact Kelly Cox at 
kcox@calstate.edu  to discuss your requirements. 
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